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President’s Message 
   

Club Notes 
   

 

 Man… so far, this winter 

reminds me of the winters I 

experienced as a kid 

growing up. This is what I 

would call a real winter.   

You know… cold and 

snowy from the get go and 

never letting up till Easter in 

April, when the melting 

would begin. Spent lots of 

Easters with snow on the 

ground. 

 

I grew up on the Polish 

south side of Milwaukee in 

a ‘Milwaukee bungalow’. 

In the winter, as a young 

boy, my chore, along with 

my brother, was stoking the 

coal furnace in the 

basement. On weekends 

cleaning out the 

klinkers/ashes and carrying 

them out to the alley ash 

box. We also had to spread 

the klinkers/ashes on the icy 

sidewalks. I also remember 

pedaling the daily evening 

newspapers after school 

along with the early Sunday 

mornings in the cold. 

 

 In 1966 I did Navy boot 

camp at Great Lakes Naval 

Training Center in the winter 

(January-April) and froze 

my %#$ off!  Talk about 

cold!   

 

This season is moving along, 

as always, rather swiftly.  So 

with the snow still on the 

ground and a number of 

events behind us, let’s get 

out and enjoy the ride 

while the weather permits 

and there’s snow on the 

ground. 

 

Great job again by the 

crew that put on the Castle 

Rock Pink Ribbon Ride. It 

was an awesome event. 

 

I would also like to thank 

everyone who pitched in 

and participated in our 

ICE/OUTLAW Drag event.  

As always, it was a success!  

 

Start thinking about getting 

involved and running for an 

officer position in our club. 

Nominations will be coming 

up at the next club 

meeting.         

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be taking 

nominations for the 

following club positions for 

the 2014-2015 snowmobile 

season. As per our by-laws, 

we have nominations open 

for: President, Secretary 

and Trail Master. (each for 

a 2 year term) and one slot 

for a three year term as a 

Board of Director.  

Nominations will take place 

at the March meeting and 

the election will be held at 

the April Landowner’s 

Dinner on April 5th.  

 

A few notes; 

Our next club event is the 

Landowner’s Dinner starting 

at 5:00 p.m. at Carlson’s on 

April 5, 2014.  

A work-bee will be 

scheduled for the removal 

of our signs on the trail.  (E-

mail will be sent with date 

& details).  This will be the 

end of club activities for this 

snowmobile season, with 

the exception of a brat fry 

during the summer months 

at Costa Ricky’s beach bar. 

For this year we are kind of 

planning a club picnic and 

boating activity, tying it 

together with the Club Brat 

Fry!  July 19, 2014?  

I believe the trails close 

around April 1, 2014 

Think snow! Let’s Ride!  

-Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

Landowners Dinner  

Sat., April 5, 2014  

5:00 p.m. at Carlson’s 

Rustic Ridge 

 

Next Meeting:  

Sun., March 9, 2014  

11:00 a.m. at Carlson’s 

Rustic Ridge  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

 

Jeff Rhinehart                   

Jim Goodman                            

Sharon Trzesniak 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) ) 

Dawn Schnolis 

(Secretary) 

Linda Roon     

(Treasurer) 

Chad Rhinehart 

(County Rep) 7 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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